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Review of Asset Carrying Values 
 
Fisher & Paykel Appliances Holdings Limited advised today that as part of the year-end 
review process, Directors are considering further non-cash charges for asset impairments.   
 
These are expected to be up to NZ$15 million before taxation for intangible assets and up to 
NZ$11.5 million before taxation for tangible assets.  These asset impairments, full details of 
which will be provided in the annual result, will not affect normalised earnings and will be 
reported as part of abnormals. 
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